
 

 
 

NEWS FROM THE BOARD No.9 
 
13th January 2017 
 

A Happy New Year to all  
 

With the Christmas break over, the office and store are again fully operational. Please 
don't hesitate to contact us with any queries or requirements that you may have 

  
 

• Queens Entry. The Queens entry is now out - are YOU going to enter? The forms can 
be found in the latest Target Rifle magazine as well as on the SARA website.  
 
There is even a new on-line entry form that we are trialling. Please feel free to use it. 
                                   http://www.riflesa.asn.au/Queens.htm 
 

• Queens / F-Class Teams Markers. With the national F-Class matches being held prior 
to the Queens this year there will possibly be marking positions available, particularly 
on the Monday and Tuesday of the F-Class teams (the Hunt starts on the Wednesday). 
Please contact the office if interested. 
 
 

• Caravan park upgrade. Thanks to the initiative of several of our (country) members, 
planning is well advanced to have power and water available to caravan sites. It is 
hoped that up to half of the sites may be upgraded by this year's Queens. Stay tuned 
for progress reports. 
 
  

• NRAA AGM and Forum. As reported previously, our Vice Chairman - Gordon 
Harrison attended the AGM and Forum representing SARA. Attached you will find 
the notes that Gordon recorded during those meetings. 
 
 

• Associate Membership. To assist the board to assist you all, we ask each and every one of 
you to take the time to approach a family member or friend and seek them to support the sport 
that we all love by becoming an "Associate Member" 
 
When you or your nominated associate member outlays $5 annually, about the cost of 
a good cup of coffee, we can double membership! A membership form is attached to 
make the process easier. 
 

 

http://www.riflesa.asn.au/Queens.htm


 

We need not remind you that a strong membership can only be an advantage when we 
are dealing with any level of government, particularly when we are seeking grants etc. 
 
 

• State Team nominations. A separate email has been sent to all members calling for 
TR team selectors, coaches and shooters. Please give these your serious consideration. 
 
 

 
Again 

 
The SARA Board wishes all 

 
a 
 

Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New Year 
and Good Shooting 

 

 


